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TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 
REACHED BETWEEN 

MTA AND MUSD 
The MTA Bargaining Team achieved a Tentative 
Agreement with the district on Wednesday evening 
after months of negotiations. 

There will be a 4% ongoing pay increase  to the Sala-
ry Schedule starting in July 2023.  A check retroac-
tive to July 2023 will be issued  sometime in the 
summer. 

Class Size for the 2024-2025 school year will be 
based on an MOU agreed upon yesterday with num-
bers that are generally lower than those currently in 
the Contract. 

There will be an in-person Ratification Meeting at the 
MTA Conference Center on Tuesday, April 30, at 
4:00 p.m.  All members are invited to attend to re-
ceive more information from the Bargaining Team. 

The Ratification Packet will be available on the MTA 
Website on Tuesday, April 30, after the meeting. 

A virtual meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 1, 
at 4:00 p.m. for any members who were unable to 
attend the Monday meeting in person. 

Members will receive a ballot at their personal email 
account on Tuesday, April 30, and they will have until 
the following Tuesday,  May 7, to submit their vote 
on ratification of the Tentative Agreement. 

We want to thank our Bargaining Team for their hard work in achiev-
ing this Tentative Agreement: Chair Paul Chavez (SHS), Victoria 
Landeros-Lopez (FRE), Myra Pasquier (SUI), Lucia Quintero (LMI), 
and Lisa Quemada (MHS). 

ELECTIONS FOR THE 
MTA EXECUTIVE BOARD 

Nominations closed for open positions on the MTA 
Executive Board during the Council Meeting on 
April 23.  The following positions had only one 
candidate, and Council waived the ballot for these 
positions.  Each candidate was then elected by ac-
clamation by the Council. 

Vice President: Jessica Zwaal 

Secretary: Elizabeth Kocharian  

Elementary Director: Jessica Mejia 

High School Director: Jeannette Alvarado 

Adult Education Director: Dena Guerry Henriquez 

Elections will be held for State Council Representa-
tive and Alternate on May 7-14.  The two candi-
dates for these positions are David Navar and 
Andy Shinn. 

MTA Retirement 
Dinner on May 17 

 
If you plan to retire this year, notify the MTA 
Office so we can add your name to the list of 2024 
retirees! 


